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Statement by India during Interactive Dialogue at 4th UPR of Belize during the 45th Session of  Universal Periodic Review (UPR) Working Group (22 January-2 February 2024) delivered by Shri K.S.Mohammed Hussain, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations, Geneva on 29 January 2024


Mr. President, 

1.	India warmly welcomes the delegation of Belize. 
2.	We commend the efforts of Belize in protecting and promoting human rights since its last Review. We take note the adoption of the Medium-Term Development Strategy with a view to uphold fundamental rights and ensure equitable access to essential services such as education, primary healthcare, employment opportunities, land ownership, and housing for all Belizeans.  We also take note of the establishment of the People’s Constitutional Commission with the responsibility of reviewing the Belize Constitution to improve its constitutional framework while increasing citizen engagement.
3.	In the spirit of constructive dialogue, India recommends that Belize continues to make further efforts to uphold the human rights enshrined in its national constitution and the international treaties to which Belize is a party. 
4. 	We wish the delegation of Belize all success in its review. 
 Thank you Mr. President.      
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